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**********NOTICE OF A PUBLIC HEARING********** 

Town of Mendon 

 

 
In conformity with the requirements of M.G.L. Ch. 166 §22, the Board of Selectmen hereby gives notice that it 

will hold a Public Hearing January 25, 2016 at 7:30 pm in the Town Hall upper meeting room, 20 Main 

Street, Mendon, to consider the request of National Grid (NGRID) & Massachusetts Electric Company to 

locate manholes, wires, and ducts, including the necessary sustaining and protecting fixtures along and across 

the public way of Harrington Street. NGRID proposes the installation of approx. 350’ of #2 SAL EPR 1 (wire) 

primary fr existing P4 to private property of proposed cell tower at the end of Harrington St. Primary under 

ground conductor to be installed 2-4” conduit to be installed by customer. All interested parties will be given an 

opportunity to be heard. 
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